
 

Subject: Join Us in Empowering Survivors: Support I Can Still Shine Battered Women's 

Program 

Dear Supporters and Donors, 

As we embark on our 29th year of service, we at I Can Still Shine Battered Women's 

Program are filled with gratitude for the unwavering support and generosity you have 

extended to us over the years. Your contributions have enabled us to provide a safe haven 

for countless women and children fleeing from domestic violence, offering them hope, 

healing, and a pathway to a brighter future. We are excited to tell you we have 20 

mothers and teens in college. We have sent 70 students to college in the last 12 years and 

many have graduated so far. 

Since our inception on June 1, 1995, we have been steadfast in our mission to uplift and 

empower survivors of domestic abuse. Through our faith-based approach, we not only 

offer practical support but also impart the message of God's unconditional love and His 

plan for their lives, instilling hope and resilience in the hearts of those we serve. 

Our Saturday meetings at local churches serve as a cornerstone of our program, providing 

a platform for survivors to connect, share, and heal in a supportive community 

environment. However, none of this would be possible without the dedication of 

volunteers who selflessly give their time and energy to make a difference in the lives of 

others. We are immensely grateful for their commitment and passion.  

As we continue our vital work, we invite you to join us in making a meaningful impact. 

Whether through volunteering your time, providing financial support, or spreading 

awareness about our cause, every contribution plays a crucial role in helping us reach and 

assist more individuals in need. 

If you feel called to support our mission or would like to learn more about how you can 

get involved, we encourage you to visit our website at www.icanstillshine.org or contact 

our office at 817-427-1111. Together, we can make a difference and shine a light of hope 

into the lives of over 1,000 women and children each year. 

On behalf of everyone at the I Can Still Shine Battered Women's Program, thank you for 

your continued support and belief in our cause. Together, we can create a world where 

survivors can find solace, strength, and the opportunity to thrive. 

With gratitude, 

Brenda Jackson 


